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PALMER TOWNSHIP RECREATION BOARD 
October 20, 2020 

7:00 PM 

GENERAL MEETING 
 

 
 

The Palmer Township Recreation Board held a General meeting on Tuesday, 

September 20, 2020 at 7:00 pm at the Charles Chrin Community Center. The 

following were in attendance: Vice-Chairman Liam Brohan, Rick Bulette, Cheryl 

Nielsen, and Darryl Keckler.   

 
1. CONSENT CALENDAR 

 
A. Approval of Minutes – August 18, 2020 

 

INFORMATION 

The Board needs to approve/disapprove the minutes of August 18, 2020. 

 
Motion: Approve, Moved by Rick Bulette, Seconded by Darryl Keckler. 

Passed. 4-0. 

 
Board Members voting Ayes: Brohan, Bulette, Nielsen, Keckler. 

 
Brohan called the meeting to order at 7:02pm. 
 

2. OLD BUSINESS 

 
A. Field House/Youth Center 

 

  INFORMATION 

Brohan confirmed that five board members will attend the Wednesday, 10/21/20, 

informational meeting on the Palmer Kiwanis BIP Youth Center and discussed 

what the meeting would entail.  He also stated that Pickleball was completed at 

Mill Race.  Keckler commented that it looked fantastic and is always packed even 

when it is dark, they are still playing with car lights shining on the courts.  Keckler 

commented that he thinks they would need dividers because the balls are flying 

everywhere.  Nielsen asked what about using the lights at Fairview?  Brohan 

stated that is was huge in Florida and North Carolina and they use nets to stop 

the balls.  Nielsen questioned what is moving forward with the pool and 

membership.  Brohan explained about Palmer residents and then non-residents.  

Keckler expressed that he thought it was talked about raising the rates for non-

residents and then asked about what happened with the bike path from the last 

meeting.  Brohan commented that we made a recommendation and haven’t 

heard anything.  Bushes hide the bike path and is very dangerous, goes into 
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Tatamy Road.  Nielsen questioned if there was anything that they should be 

preparing for tomorrow night’s meeting?  Brohan informed everyone that is was 

just informational.   

 

3.   NEW BUSINESS 
  
A. None 

  
  
 

4. ADJOURNMENT 

 
Darryl Keckler made a motion to reconvene the meeting at 7:14 pm., the 
motion was seconded by Rick Bulette. 

 
Board Members voting Ayes: Brohan, Bulette, Keckler, Nielsen 

      Passed. 5-0. 

 
Next meeting November 17, 2020 at 7:00 pm. 

 
 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Brenda Lazarus 

Corresponding Secretary 


